From: Hansbrough, Margaret 
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:27 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: BOE Inquiry: Travel to Accept Award on behalf of the City

Hi Steve,

Travel for the 4/26 trip for the ENERGY STAR award ceremony completed.  The ceremony was held at the Marriot Wardman Park in Washington, D.C. by the U.S. EPA ENERGY STAR program.  

Margaret Hansbrough 

Energy Engagement Manager

Office of the Mayor

